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Please see the website for 
forms, newsletters, photos 
www.scarningprimary.co.uk 

 
Scarning V.C. Primary School, Dereham Road,  

Scarning, NR19 2PW 01362 692665 

www.scarningprimary.co.uk    

office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk                                                         

  You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our anti bullying policy, our             

complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing.  Other policies are also available.  

 

 Important Dates 
 

♦ Monday 2nd March 
Reception Parents Evening 
♦ Tuesday 3rd March 
Children’s University 
Graduation 8.50-10am 
Reception Parents Evening 
♦ Thursday 5th March 
World Book Day 
♦ Monday 9th March   
Open assembly for parents 
Rec, Yr1 & 2  9am                 
Parents Evening (not 
reception) 
♦ Tuesday 10th March 
Parents Evening (not 
reception) 
♦ Wednesday 18th March       
Coffee afternoon 2.15pm 
with Mr King 
♦ Monday 23rd March 
Open assembly for parent 
Yrs3-6 9am 
♦ Monday 30th March 
Yr4 leave for Hilltops 
residential 
♦ Wednesday 1st April 
Yr4 return from Hilltops 
Last day of term 

This Weeks 

Class  Attendance 

Tawny Owls     99.58%

Year 1E 99.55%

Snowy Owls 98.75%

Year 4B 98.33%

Year 3C 97.20%

Year 2S 96.77%

Year 3B             96.09%

Year 5R             95.97% 

Year 4S             95.83%

Year 5K             95.83%

Year 6D             95.7% 

Year 1B             93.75%

Year 2W            93.33% 

Attendance 

This week the whole school 
attendance is 96.66% 

Our school attendance target is 
97%, so as you can see, we have 
not hit our target.  

Well done to Tawny Owls for 
achieving 99.58%attendance. 
They will look after the 
attendance teddy this week.  

For any school uniform orders you can order on-line at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/

shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/  (Click & Collect available) or visit the store at 

Unit D  13 Yaxham Road Dereham 

Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact details to ensure you always receive            

communication from us by text/email. If you are using the new Pupil App/Website you can change your own details on 

this. 

 

Friday 14th February Star of the Week winners  

Every week we have a Star of the Week Assembly where we celebrate the children's 

achievements for that week, below are last weeks winners:         

Tawny Owls: Edward, Sophia                                     Snowy Owls: Rudi, Roscoe                                          

1E: Lily, Aayla                                                                 1B: Lottie, Brooke, Elisha                                            

2S: Charlie L, George CH                                              2W: Leo, Joshua                                                          

3B: Jack W, Jack B, Isabella                                         3C: Finn, Elizabeth                                                      

4B: Amelia, Wyatt                                                         4S: All of 4S                                                                    

5K: Faith, Abigail, Elisha, Joseph                                5R: Ashton, Lewis                                                        

6D: Emily, Troy, Lacey  

Following advice from Norfolk County Council schools have been asked to implement some              

precautionary measures with regards to the Coronavirus , this is not specific to our school but general 

best practice. Children will be asked to wash their hands/use sanitiser when arriving at school, after 

using the toilet, before eating snacks/lunch and before leaving school. Any visitors to the school will 

be asked to use sanitiser on arrival and departure. 

If you are worried about your symptoms or those of a child or colleague, please call NHS 111. Do not 

go directly to your GP or other healthcare environment. 

https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/
https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/


 Parents Evening                                                                                                              
Reception classes will be held on the 2nd & 3rd March and the rest of the school on 9th & 10th March.                                             

PLEASE DO NOT USE THE APP TO BOOK THESE APPOINTMENTS                                                                                                                           

GO TO SECURE.PUPILASSET.COM. Reception classes available to book now, rest of the school will be available to book from 

Monday. An email will be sent when these are available to book. 

 


